
Student Device Reminders 

*Students that are in need of a device need to contact WHR as soon as possible. 

 

*ALL students need to return either a Student Device agreement or an opt out form.  

Forms can be accessed online or you can get a copy at school. 

 
*Tech Fees are due by Tuesday, September 15, 2020. If you want coverage on your 
device, please pay either the full $25 or the first $5 payment of the monthly payments. 
 
*$5 payments must be made to the school by cash or check. The payment plan is not 
available online at this time. 
 
*If you choose not to pay the $25 or make payments, you will be responsible for the full 
repair/replacement if they device is broken, lost, or stolen. 
 
*Cords and cases for the devices are not covered in the $25 technology fee.  If cords are 
lost or broken, they will need to be replaced by the borrower. 


